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To/ Dr. Salahaddin Yasin Bapir 

Assistant Professor and Head of the Architecture Engineering Department at the 

University of Salahaddin-Erbil 

Subject/ Letter of Gratitude and Appreciation 

 
 

Warmest greetings… 

It is with the utmost respect that we extend our sincere appreciation for your 

distinguished presence and participation in the Annual Forum of the IQ-IVLP network, 

which was held on September 17, 2023, at the Rotana Hotel in Erbil. 

Your esteemed attendance elevated the stature of the forum and contributed significantly 

to its success. We are acutely aware of the demands on your time and the gravity of your 

commitments. Therefore, your decision to honor us with your presence is a testament to 

your dedication to the ideals and objectives we collectively strive to achieve. Your 

unwavering support for our initiative and your unwavering commitment to advancing 

the welfare of our community deeply resonate with us. 

We would also like to extend our sincere appreciation to your esteemed for being a 

moderator who generously shared their expertise and insights in managing the 

discussion session. Your contributions as a moderator were instrumental in shaping the 

depth and breadth of our discussions. 

The triumph of the Annual Forum was the culmination of collective efforts and the active 

engagement of individuals of your caliber, who share our unwavering commitment to 

effecting positive change and progress within our society.  

 Date:   20 /   9   / 2023 ٢٠٢٣/         / :        التأريخ

# 057 



 

 
 

 أربيل 
(+964) 750-743-4037 

the.leadership.recipe@gmail.com 

 

 
  leadershiprecipe 
 
 
 
 

 
  leadership_recipe

 

 
 

 
  leadership_recipe 
 

 

 

 

www.leadershiprecipe.org 

We anticipate the possibility of continued collaboration and enduring partnerships in our 

forthcoming initiatives aimed at fostering a positive impact on our community and 

society. Your continued support and presence will always be highly esteemed. 

In closing, we extend our formal gratitude for your outstanding contributions and eagerly 

look forward to the privilege of welcoming you to our future events. 

With the highest regard and respect, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Lavin Jawher Putrus 
Team Leader 

Leadership Recipe Initiative 

20/9/2023




